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The following is additional information regarding Request for Information # ITD-170028, titled “Collaboration and/or Partnership between the City 
of Seattle and Private Sector Entities for Wireless Services and Potential Smart Cities Deployments, Including in Low-Income Districts, and Parks” 
released on 01/30/2017.  The due date and time for responses will remain as 02/28/2017 @ 2:00PM (Pacific).  This addendum includes both 
questions from prospective proposers and the City’s answers, and revisions to the RFI.  This addendum is hereby made part of the RFI and 
therefore, the information contained herein shall be taken into consideration when preparing and submitting a proposal. 
 
Item 

# 
Date 

Received 
Date 

Answered 
Vendor’s Question City’s Answer RFP Revisions 

1 2/2/17 2/2/17 I wanted to clarify if this RFI is for 
network connectivity for free public 
WiFi access, or does this extend to 
connectivity of devices for Smart 
City applications. 

Yes, we are looking for solutions to 
support public use of WiFi as well 
as to support potential smart cities 
deployments. 

None. 
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